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Barsha Barana (invitation to the Rainy season) through tree plantation programme 

Date: 31.07.2019 

Venue: College garden 

Special Guest: Sri Swapan Pradhan, BMHO, Minakhan Block 

No. of Participants: 43 

The Activity Report  

The environment cell of Bamanpukur Humayun Kabir Mahavidyalaya organized a special programme 

named “Barsha Barana” or invitation to the Rainy season through tree plantation programme. The 

programme  was organized on July 31, 2019, in the college garden. 

The aim of this programme was to invite the rainy season and promote environmental awareness 

among the students and staff of the college. The programme was well-received and attended by a 

total of 43 participants, including 28 students and 15 staff members. 

At the start of the programme, our Principal Dr. Subhash Biswas  gave a brief introduction about the 

importance of trees in the environment and how they help in the conservation of natural resources. 

This was followed by a demonstration of the proper techniques for planting trees. 

A total of 25 saplings were provided for the plantation activity. The saplings were of different 

varieties such as different flowers like Rangan, Rose etc. and some fruits like palm (Kul). The 

participants were divided into 3 groups and assigned a specific area in the garden for the plantation. 

Each group worked together and planted the saplings with great enthusiasm and energy. They also 

took turns to water the saplings and ensure that they were properly placed in the soil. 

In conclusion, the tree plantation programme organized by Barsha Barana was a great success. It not 

only provided an opportunity for the participants to contribute towards the environment but also 

helped in promoting environmental awareness among them. We hope to organize more such 

activities in the future. 
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